
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
On 

MODIFICATION OF  
SAGINAW COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT  

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH CODE 
 

The Saginaw County Board of Commissioners, on behalf of the Saginaw County 
Health Department, will hold a Public Hearing on a proposed amendment to the 
Saginaw County Health Department’s Environmental Health Code at 5:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 at The Dow Event Center, 303 Johnson St., Saginaw, 
MI 48607.  
 
The Saginaw County Health Department Environmental Health Code will be 
amended as follows with an effective date of November 18, 2020: 
 
 Chapter IV, Section 6.2(2) 

“Minimum size and design requirements for septic tanks and 
absorption field for multiple dwellings, commercial, industrial, or 
places of assembly that produce 1000 gallons per day or more of 
wastewater shall be in accordance with the guidelines of the Michigan 
Criteria for Subsurface Sewage Disposal.” 

  
A copy of the proposed amendment will be published in The Saginaw News, posted 
on the Saginaw County Website, and is available for inspection in the Board Office 
at the Saginaw County Governmental Center, 111 South Michigan Avenue, 
Saginaw, MI 48602. Persons wishing to comment may do so at this meeting and/or 
may send written comments to the Board at the above address.  


